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Dates to Remember

Tuesday, June 18th
Trimester 3 Awards - 1:45-2:30 p.m.

6th Grade Promotion - 2:30 p.m.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Wednesday, June 19th
Juneteenth- No School

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
Thursday, June 20th

Last Student Day- 
dismissal @ 1:15 p.m.

Field Day 9:00-11:20 a.m..
Mrs. Munro’s Reception 1:30 p.m.

Principal’s Remarks

Wanted - Bike Riders for 
Saturday, July 20th!

Decorate your bikes and ride in Union’s
250th Anniversary Parade! The Parade is
scheduled for Saturday, July 20th from
11:00 to 12:15. You’ll need your bike legs
to ride from the Thompson Community
Center (TCC) to the Common. Parents are
welcome to accompany your children.
Please note that the TCC is drop off only.
All vehicles will be parked at the
Fairgrounds - you’ll be shuttled back to
the TCC . Please arrive no later than 10:30
to sign in. (Questions, call 975-0589)

Mrs. Munro is Retiring!
We would like to invite the community to
Union Elementary School on Thursday,
June 20th @ 1:30 to celebrate Donna
Munro! UES has been fortunate to have
had Mrs. Munro as a classroom teacher for
the past 23 years and we want to show our
appreciation by hosting a reception in her
honor. Please join us for some cake and
sweet treats and to wish Mrs. Munro a
fond farewell! 



Students recognized for positive behaviors!!

Our PBIS monthly theme for June is Perseverance.
I will keep trying until I get it.

Congratulations to the following students for being
recognized this week for our targeted positive behavior:

Pre K:  Loghan Miller & Zoe Brown
Kindergarten:  Rinny Ilvonen & Ashton Bowen
1st Grade:  Gloria Grubb & Ezra Miller
2nd Grade:  Zella Stotz & Natalie Moody
3rd Grade:  Amara Bendtson & Hanah Thompson
4th Grade:  Evelyn Evangelos & Mason Wyllie
5th Grade:  Lauren Lorentzen & Hailee Olsen
6th Grade:  Deven Reilly & Brigid Mills

Super Citizens

I I like UES because - It is my second home. I love the people. They are my second family. I
love the fun we have and the learning we do together. 
My favorite books include - Anne of Green Gables, Little House on the Prairie, Little
Women, Blueberries for Sal, the Bible, Thanksgiving Treasure, Despereaux
I like to watch - Newhart, The Middle, Elf, The Grinch, The Peanuts Movie
My favorite singers and bands include - JJ Heller, Jack Johson, Paul Sullivan, John Denver,
Carole King, Unspoken, Newsboys, TobyMan, David Crowder, and Vince Guaraldi .
My favorite foods include - Toast, pizza, lemon meringue pie, lobster, popovers.
My hobbies include - hiking, pottery, painting, writing, sewing, baking bread, creating things,
nature studies, searching out beauty, advocating for the homeless, helping out with the
food pantry.
Why I grow up I want to be - a poet, children’s book author and illustrator, homeschool
teacher for my grandgirl Ayli Grace.
If I could live anywhere in the world I’d live - in England, Owls Head, Bar Harbor or
somewhere overseas where I’m needed. 

Teacher Feature: Donna Munro      Grade: 4



4th Grade Sneakers
Again, 4th grade showed their big hearts, by decorating children's sneakers for Maine Needs. Maine
Needs is an organization in Portland that meets the needs of families all over Maine. They all worked
hard to make the most artistic sneakers around!

4th Grade Book Reports
Sacagawea, Helen Keller, Pontiac, Orville Wright, JK Rowling, Laura Ingalls Wilder, Clara Barton, Pocahontas,
Franklin D. Roosevelt, Wayne Gretzy, Robert Perry, Michael Jordan, and Florence Nightingale all visited 4th grade in
the last week. We learned a lot about these people while listening to the biography book reports. Great job, 4th
graders!

MVHS Seniors 2024
Congratulations to our former UES students who came to visit us during gradutation week. The
students and staff always look forward to this tradition!



Pre-K and Kindergarten
Registration Information for

24/25

Pre-K:
A child must be four years old on or before October
15, 2024, to be eligible to register for Pre-K. Priority
will be given to students who live in our school
district.

A child will not be considered for placement in a
class until registration is fully complete including
proof of residency, birth certificate, and
immunization record. 

Kindergarten:
A child must be five years old on or before October
15, 2024, to be eligible to register for Kindergarten. If
your child was already enrolled with the district for
Pre-K, you do not need to do a new registration for
enrollment for Kindergarten. You will need to do the
annual update of Student Information in the fall.

Please note: If you are an existing family of RSU 40
with a student already enrolled in the district and
are registering another child, you will register your
child through your Campus Portal account and not
from here. If you do not have a Campus Portal
account, please contact your child’s school.

NEW STUDENT
REGISTRATION LINK

https://mecloud1.infinitecampus.org/campus/OLRLogin/msad40
https://mecloud1.infinitecampus.org/campus/OLRLogin/msad40




RSU 40 is excited to invite your child
entering grades 4-5 to attend a free two-
week summer program at Medomak
Camp in Washington. RSU 40 teachers
and staff will teach this enrichment
program and include a registered nurse.
Space is limited to 100 students so sign
up soon! Fill out the form below to
register your child. We look forward to an
exciting summer of learning and fun!

REGISTER (Click Here)

RSU 40 is excited to invite your child
entering grades 6-7 to attend a free two-
week summer program at Medomak Camp
in Washington. RSU 40 teachers and staff
will teach this enrichment program and
include a registered nurse.
Space is limited to 100 students so sign up
soon! Fill out the form below to register
your child. We look forward to an exciting
summer of learning and fun!

REGISTER (Click Here)

Medomak Camp
Register Now!

Waldoboro Day
Waldoboro Day is Saturday, June 15, and

the library is thrilled to announce that
MISS FRIZZLE , along with two students

who joined her on her adventures,  will be
in the parade (12 noon) and then up at the

Sukeforth ballfields on W. Main St. for
photo opportunities and she will be

helping children choose a free book to
take home!

Weather permitting , the Red Sox mascot
SLUGGER will also be In the parade and

available for a meet and greet photo.
There will be face painting, many craft
booths, several food trucks, and lots of

great music.
Come out and join in the celebration!

More information is on the FB Waldoboro
Day page , and check local newspapers for

full details.

End of School Year Medication Pick Up
Reminder

If your child has medication stored here at
school in the Health Office, please remember to

pick up their medication/s on their last day of
school. 

To follow our RSU 40 policy on medication, 
a parent or guardian must stop by to pick it up. 

 
Medications cannot be sent home with students. 

The school nurse will discard any medications
remaining in the health office after June 26th
unless other arrangements have been made in

advance with 
the school for pick up.

If you have any questions, please call the Union
Elementary School @ 785-4330.

Have a wonderful summer!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScdxhLQZ5FAErR1_7neS0YKfW2JJzdfJC4Ftzoy189jZZs1KQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdGS7MYmWqrnImyDEAORipUIwylsSJOT-HJF7h0Fr0lsVAicg/viewform?usp=sf_link

